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        27th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to keeping you informed and involved in your child's education 
journey, we would like to invite you to join us for a meeting on Wednesday, 17th April 2024 at 15:30 in 
Chestnut Class. 
 
During this session, we will be covering several important topics: 
 
SATs Timetable and Preparation Papers: 
We will be sharing details of the upcoming SATs examinations. This is a valuable opportunity for you to gain 
insight on the examination process and we will be discussing how best to support your child during this 
period. 
 
Residential Trip Discussion: 
We will provide information and discuss the upcoming residential trip. This is an exciting and enriching 
experience for our students, and we want to ensure that parents are well-informed about the details and 
have the opportunity to ask any questions they may have. 
 
Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) Materials Viewing: 
Parents are invited to view the Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) materials that will be shared with the 
children during lesson time. This will take place in Willow Class. Please note that this viewing is for parents 
only and will offer you an insight into the content and approach of the materials. 
 
If you have any specific questions or topics you would like us to address during the meeting, please feel 
free to let us know in advance by contacting the school office. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on Wednesday, 17th April. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Miss Richards and Mr. O’Connor 
Year 6 
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